LEGAL NOTICE
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
TOWN OF PERSIA
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held on November 10th at 7:00pm at the Town of Persia Hall located at 8 West Main Street, Gowanda, NY regarding the adoption of Local Law 2022-4. The Purpose of proposed Local Law 2022-4 is to amend the Solar Law section of our zoning ordinance to revise the amount for decommissioning of solar farms in the town from $50,000.00 to $500,000.00, and increasing signage (examples warnings & advisories) in and around solar farms from 36 square inches to 36 square feet. 
All members of the public will be allowed to comment on this proposed local law.
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